
From: seasonalrateclass
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment -EB-2020-0246
Date: Wednesday, March 10, 2021 5:03:29 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 1:51 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-02

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Louise Ouellet

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

We  strongly object to the proposed rates which will place us in the R2 category, so we will see our rates jump
100%.  This is grossly  unfair to us the property owners, considering almost all my neighbours on our cottage road
are year round residents, so why does my rate have to increase.  It is not like they are running a separate line to my
property.  In fact the main hydro line for our road, runs thru my property to reach the rest of the full time residents
on our road.  Just because we choose not to live at our property year round, we should not be penalized.  Hydro one
is already making money from us from our permanent residence which is not far away.  As it is, our winter hydro
bills are very high with 0 kilowatt hours being used, as the delivery fees are ridiculous.  My neighbours past me on
our cottage road pay
a lower delivery charge than we do.   If hydro ONE would like to financially
sponsor me to upgrade my cottage to a year round residence, I will gladly move their full time,

-- Attachment --




